
Cambridgeshire Mammal Group 
 
Training of new and existing members (for free) and members of other organisations 
is arranged and undertaken - this is classroom- and practical-based.  We mainly 
cover badgers, otters, water voles and small mammals.  
 
We can arrange and run courses for ‘Mammal Tracks and Signs’ and for ‘Small 
Mammals’ using your facilities and site - for very reasonable fees.   
 
We don’t offer any ‘formal qualifications’, but we think we are an excellent starting 
point for anyone who wants to ‘get into’ British mammals. 
 
If you’d like to learn more about wild mammals (in the county particularly) and how to 
survey and record them - contact the Group’s e-mail address: 
 

cambsmammal@gmail.com 
 

 


